



Cork University Hospitals Group Wilton Cork T12 DC4A Tel: 021 – 4922473

Date: 3rd July 2024

PQ - 27179/24

Deputy Duncan Smith Dail Eireann Leinster House Kildare Street Dublin 2

To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE emergency medicine registrars based at the minor injuries unit at Mallow General Hospital in 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular form, and if this number will be further increased.

Dear Deputy Smith

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Year	Number of Emergency Medicine Registrars in the LIU in MGH
2023	2.85 WTE
2024	2.85 WTE

There are no plans to increase the number of WTE Emergency Medicine Registrars in the Local Injury Unit in Mallow General Hospital.

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not he sitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Chief Executive Officer